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16th January 2017  

SCHOOL CAR PARKING ARRANGEMENTS  

IN THE INTERESTS OF SAFEGUARDING 

Dear Parents 

 

Following from my letter on 17th December 2015 I would like to remind all parents/carers about the use of the 

school carpark. It has been brought to my attention that a number of parents are still pulling onto the carpark 

to pick up/drop off children for before and after school club/activities.  

 

May I remind all parents/carers that the school carpark is for staff only and that parents/carers are to park 

their car in the surrounding streets (please be mindful of our neighbours) or the Chestnut Tree public house 

carpark and walk to school to collect/drop off. 

 

Reminder – Extra Curricular Activities  

 

As you may already be aware we now have designated doors for the release of children from after school extra 

curriculum activities. Your child will be released from designated doors around the school (this is to ease the 

congestion of parents around the school entrance). You will be notified which door to go to on the consent form 

plus children will also be informed.  

 

Door A – by the side of the entrance 

Door B – (Year 6 side door) opposite the school field 

Door C – on playground (by the fire exit stairs) 

 

Teatime Club are still to be collected from the school dining area (via the school entrance) 

 

Can you please make sure whoever is collecting your child from school after any clubs or activities that they are 

aware of the new arrangements. 

 

I know you will understand the reasons for these changes and be as committed as we are to the safeguarding of 

your children.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs S Webster-Smith  

Headteacher 
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